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Dear Parents/Carers,

We are the new leadership team:

Dylan (head boy) — I have a great sense of humour, | love drama in our school and helping
everyone to make sure that they are happy.

Agnes (head girl) — I love reading, | am enthusiastic about pretty much everything and |
particularly enjoy looking after younger children.

Asa (deputy head boy) — | love sport, | am not the best reader but | always try because |
don’t want to fall behind others and | know it will come in handy!

Rita (Deputy head girl) — | always try my best, have a love of animals and really want to
make people happy.

We each have different goals but we equally have one important thing in common: for every
child to reach their full potential and fulfil their dreams.

Our initial aims for this year are, to provide some big portable games for the playground,
promote reading (maybe create a library), set up a few dedicated clubs such as book,
gardening and games club and organise sponsorship fundraisers.

We hope that you will support us throughout the year.

Many thanks

Pupil Leadership Team



